Spaces Director-Seymour Rosen 1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, Ca 90028

22 August 1993

Dear Seymour,

It was a pleasure speaking with you on the phone.

I am just sending a quick note to let you know I still have some more work to do for preserving Loy E. Bowlin a.k.a. "The Original Rhinestone Cowboy" property.

Deborah has been on vacation, this past week, and I need to contact her for some additional information which you suggested.

I am very enthusiastic and hopeful that I can save this space and set up a folk art museum as well. The information you gave me is very helpful. I shall send the information you need as soon as I gather everything, together, with letters of merit.

Thank you for you help and much needed encouragement.

Sincerely,

Sandi McGill 507 Maumee St.

McComb, MS 39648-3311

601-249-2658 can be reached most of the time, especially late evenings, midnight is about time when, I am really working hard or early mornings.

I hesitated to send you these

Junk photo's but I shall send the

excellent one's next letter.

The double exposures are just a hint of
what it looks like in there. Sandi